
 

 

 

 

8/16/23 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Boughton Materials agrees to a 1 year extension with the City of Naperville.  We will honor current 

pricing from July 31st, 2023 until July 31st, 2024.  Please call me with any questions.  Thanks! 

 

Sincerely, 

Cathy Sukley 

Sales Representative 

630-277-0970 

  
 

 


